Dear Becky,
 
Thank you for sending along the information about your newly proposed graduate course, “Feminist Rhetorical Theory.”  On behalf of the Women’s Studies Center, we wholeheartedly endorse this new course and look forward to adding it to our curriculum.  Please let us know when you will be offering the class so I may promote it among our graduate students.
 
Best wishes,
 
Marsha
 
"The world is not a just place, it's just a place"
 
Marsha Shapiro Rose, Ph.D.
Associate Professor Sociology and
Director of Women's Studies
Florida Atlantic University

Boca Raton, FL  33431-0991

(561) 297-0163

  

